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ATT: Auditor General: URGENT 
 
Refer to my letter dated the 30/5/2017 with attachments. You will notice I mentioned this 
should not be passed back to members in Parliament for they had the opportunity to 
address this in the first place. This is why, it's been directed of you,  Auditor General. 
This should have had an independent inquiry. Treason has been raised in Parliament on 
several occasions over the years as treason is still apart of our Law todat, so why would 
you pass this back into Parliament, to the Sector Manager Parliamentary Group for their 
consideration and their reply, for this needs to be directed to the Head of State, not the 
puppeteer. We have already been infront of the Primary Production Select Committee in 
Parliament on the 3/11/2016 and still waiting on their reply. There 90 days have expired, 
they too have perverted the course of justice. (lese majesty) 
With all the correspondence that's been attached with the original requests dated 
30/5/2017, why would you direct this back to Parliament, when Parliament have not 
addressed this in the first place. We would class this as lese majesty for you are also 
perverting the course of justice.  
This is URGENT and needs attention immediately. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tanya Peterson 
 
LEST WE FORGET 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                              
 


